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Any Stonehenge tunnel would be detrimental to this unique World Heritage site and
should be quashed. The High Court judgement should stand.
I object to the proposals and the tunnel should be abandoned which would reduce costs
and reduce the carbon footprint, which I understood government was trying to do.
The cheaper Southern route should be taken into consideration or alternatively leave the
A303 past Stonehenge as it is, slower traffic surely must produce lower exhaust emissions.
National Highways has reiterated the previous arguments to justify its scheme and fails to
alleviate any other concerns.
Lionel O'Dell, 




